
The Town of Rush River held its regular Board Meeting on Wednesday, October 9, 2024, at 5:00pm at 

the Town Hall.   

Those in attendance were Randy Stillings, David Jacobson, James Karlson, and Sandi Hazer. Also in 

attendance was Mark Faymoville, Nick Hansen, Levi Larson, Kim Larson, Tim Lium, John Thompson, Allen 

Hansen, Bob Thompson, Alexa Gordon, Steve Hudson, Brian Gordon.  

Minutes from the previous meetings were reviewed. Motion by Randy Stillings, seconded by James 

Karlson to approve.  All in Favor. Motion Carried. 

The financial statement was reviewed. Motion by James Karlson, seconded by Randy Stillings to 

approve. All in favor. Motion Carried. 

Bills that needed to be paid were reviewed. 

The Board discussed adding language prohibiting wind and/or solar farms in Rush River to the 

Comprehensive Plan. James Karlson is working on amending the plan. 

The Board heard from New Centerville residents regarding abandoning “platted” alleyways in New 

Centerville. Motion by James Karlson to table this item until next month when other homeowners can 

attend the meeting, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in Favor. Motion Carried.  

Chairman Jacobson explained that a tall kitchen garbage can liner is $2.00 at the Garbage/Recycling 

Center and that the large contractor bags are also $2.00 but hold at least two of the tall kitchen garbage 

bags. Motion by James Karlson to increase the price of the large contractor bags to $4.00, seconded by 

Randy Stillings. All in Favor. Motion Carried. 

Mark Faymoville informed the board that there was not enough gravel put down on 4th Ave. Chairman 

Jacobson will take that under advisement.  

Motion by James Karlson to adjourn the Meeting at 5:39pm, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in Favor. 

Motion Carried. 

Sandi Hazer, Clerk 


